ATTENTION

Address Change

Date: November 2", 2023

From: CAMAC REALTY LLC
498 Esther Lane Altamonte Springs, FL 32714

To: ALL HOMEOWNERS
Subject: Address Change
Dear Homeowner,

This letter is to formally notify you that | am changing my address, effective December 1%, 2023. My new
address is 300 N Ronald Reagan Blvd Suite 315, Longwood FL 32750.

| am requesting that all future correspondence be sent to my new address. Please update your records
and the records of any associated organizations to reflect my new address. | will ensure that | continue to
receive mail sent to my old address by providing forwarding instructions to the post office.

| understand that this address change may cause a delay in the processing of my requests, and |
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. | appreciate your prompt attention in this matter.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at karina@camacrealty.com, or call me
at 407-802-3330.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Karina Perez

Camac Realty LLC

300 N Ronald Reagan Blvd Suite 315, Longwood FL 32750.
Office phone #: 407-802-3330



